
Paul Finnegan 

From: 	 Jim Gunter 
Sent: 	 Saturday, January 31, 2004 1:41 PM 
To: 	 Paul Finnegan 
Subject: 	 Lighthouse Video Tour 

To: Paul Finnegan 
Pacific Grove Museum of Natural History 

From: James S. Gunter, ADA Coordinator 

Subject: Proposal for Video Tour of Point Pinos Lighthouse 

Your proposal for the Video Tour of the Point Pinos Lighthouse was presented to the ADA Compliance Advisory 
Committee at the regular meeting on January 28, 2004. The proposal recieved very positive reviews from both committee 
members as well as members of the public present at the meeting. It was felt that this would be an excellent way to 
provide access to the lighthouse for members of the public with disabilities if the lighthouse becomes the property of the 
City of Pacific Grove. 

One addition to the proposal was brought by a member of the public present. It was felt that the inclusion of a seating area 
would improve the presentation for all viewers. 

If you have any questions regarding these comments please contact me. 

Respectfully, 
James S. Gunter, ADA Coordinator 
City of Pacific Grove 

1 


	Page 1

